The Western Carolina University Police Department has investigated two reports of sexual battery within the past week in the area of Albright and Benton Residence Halls.  These reports were two separate incidents and have been investigated to resolution.

We encourage everyone to be vigilant and watch out for themselves and their neighbors. Criminals want to be able to victimize without being caught and strong communities force them to seek other areas. You are the eyes and ears for crime prevention.

Tips: 
1. Go out as a group; leave as a group
1. Give someone (roommate, close friend, parents) information about your plans for the evening
1. Pay attention to your surroundings and others’ nonverbal cues and behavior
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